

Email

Great Gaddesden C of E (Voluntary Aided) Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs S. Wickens Telephone 01442 255734

Great Gaddesden Hemel Hempstead

Herts HP1 3BT

admin@greatgaddesden.herts.sch.uk Website www.greatgaddesden.herts.sch.uk

Monday 25th June 2018

Dear Year 5 & 6 Parents/Carers,

I am pleased to inform you that we have entered our Year 5and 6 pupils into a Sports Festival, held at Cavendish School during the morning of Tuesday 10th July. This is a wonderful opportunity for our pupils to interact with children from other schools whilst competing in a range of physical activities.

Children will be transported to and from the event via coach. Please ensure that your child has their full school P.E. kit including trainers. The children will be transported back to school in time for lunch.

All children should bring a bottled drink that is not fizzy. Please feel free to provide your child with a piece of fruit to have as a snack during their morning.

This is an amazing opportunity for the children to be able to both build on new skills and further develop the skills they have been learning in school. It is a really fun day out and an opportunity not to be missed.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any queries.

Miss Ayres

Please return the reply slip by Friday 6 th July 2018	
I give permission for my child Tuesday 10 th July 2018.	to attend the Sports festival on
I give permission for my child to travel to and from Cavendish School via coach.	
Signed	Date